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RAHALL ANNOUNCES LOAN APPROVAL

FOR KENOVA VOLUNTEER FIREFIGHTERS

WASHINGTON DC, - U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-W.Va.) today announced that the
Kenova Volunteer Fire Department, Inc. has received approval from the U.S.
Farmers Home Administration for a loan of $44,000.00 to refurbish its fire
truck equipment.

Rahall was very pleased with the loan approval, adding, "this loan will
assist the volunteer firefighters in a very beneficial way, providing them
updated equipment to continue their commitment to the saftey and protection
of their communities and neighbors.
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